
  June 25, 2008 

 
June 17, 2008 

 
 

 
    Re: Address Reassignment/ Street Name Change 

 
Valley Ridge Baptist Church 
2021 Valley View Dr. 
Jonesboro, AR 72404 
 
Dear Church Leadership: 
 
 As you are aware, Lawson Road and Valley View Drive are now functioning with 
a new traveling road alignment as a result of the Lawson Road Extension now known as 
“Christian Valley Drive”. 
 
 Our office, the Jonesboro Planning Department, serves as the addressee for the 
City and we would like your input in a recent work order to rename the small segment of 
road between Valley View Drive and Mt. Carmel Rd.  The plan is to rename this segment 
as “Christian Valley Drive”, which will cause a change in address of the property on 
which you have frontage/ownership. 
 
 The purpose of this change is to allow for clarity and also provide a clear 911-
addressing to your property for emergency response reasons.  We realize that this may 
cause some inconvenience with your mailing process, but once these changes are made, 
we feel that this will allow for better access and emergency locating. 
 
    This matter has been set to be discussed in the next Public Works Council 
Committee meeting scheduled for 5:15 PM on July 1, 2008 and we invite you or a 
representative to attend to voice any concerns that you would like to share.  
 
 If you have any questions, please direct them to the undersigned or to the Public 
Works Director, Erick Woodruff. Thanks for your patience and understanding in this 
matter. 

Sincerely,  
 

Otis T. Spriggs, AICP 
Planning Director 
City Jonesboro, AR 

107 Flint Street 
Jonesboro, AR  72401 
(870) 932-0406  Voice 
(870) 933-4668  Fax 
www.jonesboro.org 

PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 


